Hello,
Summer is around the corner, and we want to make sure that you are prepared for registration. Please take note of the several changes that we have made this year. 
Registration for residents opens at 8:30am on April 7th  and non-resident registration opens at 8:30 am on April 21ST . We highly recommend that you sign into your account in advance and confirm that your information is correct, especially your child’s age and grade. If their grade is correct, it will automatically roll up on June 12th. Note, that it will not roll up on June 12th if they are listed as being in preschool. If your child needs this information corrected, you will need to call our office so we can make the update. Please call the office Monday through Friday between 8:30 and 4:30pm at (716) 652-8866. 
If you are planning on signing up for Hamlin Park Day Camp or JP Nicely Day Camp, please be aware that you need to complete the Online Health/Immunization Form and upload a copy of your child’s immunization record in advance of registration. If your child’s immunization record is updated after you have uploaded a copy, please email the new copy to recreation@townofaurora.com or fax us at (716) 652-5646.  Registration for the Online/Health Immunization Form is currently open, and we highly recommend that you complete it in advance of April 7th. Please click on the link below to complete the Online Health/Immunization Form. Camp fills up quickly and not completing the form or uploading the required immunization record means that you may not be able to register for a camp. 
Aurora Recreation
This is the first year we will be offering a cash discount on our programs. It should be noted that our high demand programs, like Day Camp, fill within minutes on-line.

Up next:
 This year’s pool membership includes a membership card or digital pass!

Sincerely,
The Town of Aurora Recreation Department
